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Suspension for Unsportsmanlike Conduct 

WVAC POLICY #032218-04 
 

By unanimous vote in an open meeting on March 22, 2018 the West 

Virginia Athletic Commission unanimously adopts the following policy 

regarding suspension for unsportsmanlike conduct: 

1. Participants in events sanctioned by the West Virginia Athletic 

Commission may be suspended for unsportsmanlike conduct. 

2. Suspensions may be issued for any time frame up to and including 

indefinite. 

3. Unsportsmanlike Conduct includes, but is not limited to: 

a. Cursing, threatening, or touching a West Virginia Athletic 

Commission Official, Commissioner, Medical personnel, or 

event staff. 

b. Refusing to see the physician following completion of a 

bout. 

c. Deliberately ignoring the instruction of a West Virginia 

Athletic Commission Official, Commissioner, Medical 

personnel, or event staff. 

This policy will remain in effect until rescinded or amended. 


